
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable William M. Thomas 
U.S. House of Representatives 
2208 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Representative Thomas: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable Jim McCrery 
U.S. House of Representatives 
2104 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Representative McCrery: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable Charles B. Rangel 
U.S. House of Representatives 
2354 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Representative Rangel: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable W.J. “Billy” Tauzin 
U.S. House of Representatives 
2183 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Representative Tauzin: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable Michael Bilirakis 
U.S. House of Representatives 
2269 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Representative Bilirakis: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable Joe Barton 
U.S. House of Representatives 
2109 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Representative Barton: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable Fred Upton 
U.S. House of Representatives 
2161 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Representative Upton: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable Cliff Stearns 
U.S. House of Representatives 
2370 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Representative Stearns: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable Paul E. Gillmor 
U.S. House of Representatives 
1203 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Representative Gillmor: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable John M. Shimkus 
U.S. House of Representatives 
513 Cannon House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Representative Shimkus: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable John D. Dingell 
U.S. House of Representatives 
2328 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Representative Dingell: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable Henry A. Waxman 
U.S. House of Representatives 
2204 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Representative Waxman: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable Edward J. Markey 
U.S. House of Representatives 
2108 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Representative Markey: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable Rick Boucher 
U.S. House of Representatives 
2187 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Representative Boucher: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable Michael G. Oxley 
U.S. House of Representatives 
2308 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Representative Oxley: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable Bob Ney 
U.S. House of Representatives 
2438 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Representative Ney: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable Maxine Waters 
U.S. House of Representatives 
2344 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Representative Waters: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable Bobby Rush 
U.S. House of Representatives 
2416 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Representative Rush: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable Pete V. Domenici 
U.S. Senate 
328 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
Dear Senator Domenici: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable Don Nickles 
U.S. Senate 
133 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
Dear Senator Nickles: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable Larry E. Craig 
U.S. Senate 
520 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
Dear Senator Craig: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable Ben Nighthorse Campbell 
U.S. Senate 
380 Russell Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
Dear Senator Campbell: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable Craig Thomas 
U.S. Senate 
307 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
Dear Senator Thomas: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable Charles E. Grassley 
U.S. Senate 
135 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
Dear Senator Grassley: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable Trent Lott 
U.S. Senate 
487 Russell Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
Dear Senator Lott: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable Jeff Bingaman 
U.S. Senate 
703 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
Dear Senator Bingaman: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable Byron L. Dorgan 
U.S. Senate 
713 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
Dear Senator Dorgan: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable Bob Graham 
U.S. Senate 
524 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
Dear Senator Graham: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable Ron Wyden 
U.S. Senate 
516 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
Dear Senator Wyden: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable Tim Johnson 
U.S. Senate 
136 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
Dear Senator Johnson: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2003 

 
 
 
The Honorable Max Baucus 
U.S. Senate 
511 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
Dear Senator Baucus: 
 
 
 As the Conferees prepare to meet to address H.R. 6, the Energy Policy Act of 2003, the more than 
930,000 members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS, and its affiliate, the Institute of 
Real Estate Management, urge your support of the energy-efficient building provisions of the energy bill.  
There are various energy-efficient building technology tax credit provisions contained in H.R. 6, the 
Energy Policy Act of 2003.  We seek your help in retaining the incentives for the use of energy-
efficient building technologies and design in both commercial AND residential properties.   
 

The House bill includes a number of energy-efficient tax credits, but they are only allowed for 
residential housing. The Senate bill includes tax credit provisions for the installation, new construction, or 
reconstruction of energy-efficient building technologies including water-submetering devices in 
residential and commercial buildings.  We strongly support expanding energy efficient credits to all types 
of properties regardless of use.  Energy use is at its peak during daylight hours when many residential 
homes are empty.  Energy-efficient technologies are therefore sorely needed in both residential and 
commercial properties to assure they are targeting the highest level of energy usage.  Tax incentives, like 
those included in the Senate version of HR 6, will spur advanced technologies and practices which in turn 
will improve the energy efficiency of homes and commercial buildings.   

 
 NAR and IREM strongly support the energy-efficient real estate tax credits included in H.R. 6 as 
passed by both the House and Senate.  It is critical that these credits apply to both existing and new 
residential, commercial, and industrial properties. With these provisions, Congress will encourage energy- 
efficient improvements in all properties, which could lead to dramatic reductions in energy use 
nationwide.   We encourage your support of these provisions and urge swift passage of national energy 
legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Cathy Whatley 
President 


